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Dear Wellington Residents,

Welcome to the Fall edition of your City of Wellington newsletter. We have some
special events planned this fall and I hope you will take a few minutes to look this
over.  As always, I would like to remind everyone that if you have a question,
concern or suggestion, please speak up. Come to an open meeting, visit our web
site at http://cityofwellingtonky.com/ or email us at contact@cityofwellingtonky.com.

Mike Newton, Mayor

Yard Sale - September 10 (8am-12pm)
Tell your friends to stop by! 
Please contact your favorite charity for a private pick up after the sale if needed. 

Fall Picnic at Farmington - September 25 (4 - 6:30 pm)
Please join us again this year for a family fun day with your neighbors. There will be
food, bouncy houses, music, corn hole, door prizes and the Insurance Premium
$300 Drawing (see below if you haven't entered yet) Cooler and chairs optional.

Be on the lookout for your Evite Invitation this weekend. Please RSVP with the
number in your household that will be attending. Thank you again to Farmington for

http://cityofwellingtonky.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=dd489762989f3fb35dcd794c3&id=131eded7dc&e=e94bf12da6
mailto:contact@cityofwellingtonky.com
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donating the space!

**See Fun Neighborhood Activities at Farmington and Sullivan at the end of
the newsletter too.**

2 Ways to Enter for a Chance to Win $300! It's so easy!
Insurance Premium Taxes account for 25% of Wellington’s annual operating budget.
Please make sure the taxes you pay are being sent to “Wellington” and not to
Jefferson County or any other municipality. Each of us pays an Insurance Premium
Tax when we buy or renew any of these insurances: policies: Homeowners (property
and casualty), Automobile, Fire and allied perils, Life, Business Insurance,
and Inland marine.

1. Bring your Policy Declaration pages (home, auto, life, fire, etc.) to the fall
picnic.

2. Send a photo/copy to Lois Roby, City Clerk, if you have any questions
- 502.494.9062 (text) or email.

Waste Management (WM)
Due to the positive feedback received from our survey, the City has extended its
contract with WM for an additional 5 years. Please note that our contract does not
provide for rolling recycle carts, however you may purchase one if you so choose
and WM will collect it.  These may be purchased from retailers such as Lowes with
the price ranging from $50-$100. Also, please note that WM requires all mattresses
and box springs to be wrapped in plastic bags (these too can be purchased from
Lowes for approximately $10. 

Facebook - YES! ... NextDoor.com - NO
While both of these are great ways to stay in touch, please note...Wellington will only
be monitoring Facebook.

Visible House Numbers
All homes should have visible numbers for postal delivery and emergency situations.

Parking Reminders

Please do not continuously park overnight on the street
No Parking in the Easements
Do not block sidewalks

mailto:loisroby@icloud.com
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Fall Maintenance Please
- Keep drains clear of leaves
- Trim sidewalks and along both sides of the curbs

Unclaimed Funds
You can search for your name, and if the Kentucky State Treasury has any funds in
your name, you can file a request and they'll send you your money.
https://secure.kentucky.gov/treasury/unclaimedproperty/default.aspx

Farmington's Upcoming Events:
October 7 - The 2nd Annual Farmington Oktoberfest featuring German food and
Oom-Pah Band 2–9pm  (Admission: $10 per adult, children are free)
October 9 - Annual Harvest Festival - featuring food, crafts and a variety of fun
activities for children 12– 5pm (Admission: $5 per family or car load)

Farmington is always in need of volunteers. Many of
their best volunteers are residents of nearby
neighborhoods

who enjoy helping out at Farmington as a way to
support their own local community.  If you are
interested in volunteering a couple of hours a week
or if you have any questions about Farmington or its
Bicentennial programs, please contact them at 452-9920 or visit their website
at www.farmingtonhistoricplantation.org. 

Sullivan University Upcoming Events 
Sullivan University Career Expo
October 14 (10am-Noon)
Open to Everyone
40 Employers in Attendance
For more information call: 502.413.8600

Trunk or Treat  October 22 (4-6pm) - Visit the Sullivan
University College of Pharmacy parking lot for this free
event. Put on your best costume and join them for an afternoon of candy, s’mores,

http://cityofwellingtonky.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=dd489762989f3fb35dcd794c3&id=e8b8c0aaba&e=e94bf12da6
http://cityofwellingtonky.us3.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=dd489762989f3fb35dcd794c3&id=b37e50a75a&e=e94bf12da6
tel:502.413.8600


9/1/16, 9:21 AMCity of Wellington Newsletter

Page 4 of 5https://mail.aol.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage

candy apples and fun!

Pancakes with Santa December 3 (9am-12pm) - In the A la Carte Café on the main
campus of Sullivan University. This event is open to the public. $7 for adults and $5
for kids. This includes pancakes, juice, coffee and a picture with Santa; please bring
your own camera. There will also be a free kid’s craft station!

NOTICE: Friday, September 16 - The Louisville Metro Police Department (LMPD)
will be utilizing the main campus building at 3101 Bardstown Road for several drills
and training events for their SWAT team, bomb squad, etc.  Residents should not be
alarmed if they happen to notice a large police presence on or around campus on
that day. 

Open Meetings
All residents are invited to attend our monthly meetings. Meetings are held on the 4th
Tuesday of each month at the Farmington Visitor’s Center at 6:30 PM. 

Find us on Facebook!  This is a closed page for residents only.

Sign Up for Our District Councilman Brent Ackerson’s Newsletter 
Learn more about news and events that are happening in our surrounding area
and district. These only come one a month and are full of great
information!  http://louisvilleky.gov/node/105731/

Suggestions and comments for Future Newsletters?
Please email us at contact@cityofwellingtonky.com with any other infomation you
would like to see in these newsletters.

Thank you,
City of Wellington
___________________________________________________________

~~ Please note: If you know of any residents or family members that are not
receiving these emails, please ask them to register at cityofwellingtonky.com at the
"contact us" tab.
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